
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Glenda Wilts   
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 6:47 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Rate increase 
 
We would ask you to suspend the rate increase that Excel Energy is proposing, and hold a 
public hearing if it should be allowed.  A small increase would be reasonable, but not a nearly 
20% that is being proposed.  
 
Thank you 
 
Gayle and Glenda Wilts 

 
Sioux Falls, SD 57013 
 

 
 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




